
 

 

 

March 17, 2009 

 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario   
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attn:  Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 
 
Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. - OEB File No. EB-2008-0201 

Decision and Order Follow-up  
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
As per the Board Order of March 13, 2009, Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. has reviewed 
the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as set out in Appendix A.   We wish to confirm that 
the figures contained are accurate and complete.   
 
We hope to be able to apply these Rates and Charges as of May 1, 2009.  Customers 
shall be notified of any applicable rate changes as of their first bill following this date.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
 
Brad Randall 
President & CEO 
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